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Louisville Partner Discusses Legal Issues Connected to Some of
the Technology Developed to Help Employers Get Back to
Business

News
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In an interview with Louisville Business First, partner Laurel Cornell discusses some legal issues

associated with new technology developed by Louisville-area entrepreneurs to help employers get

back to business during COVID-19. Laurel explains that there are privacy issues at play when it

comes to some of the technology created and used to diagnose and track employees in the

workplace. She recommends that “[b]efore employers choose to implement this type of monitoring,

they should work with legal counsel to, among other things, help develop appropriate policies and

procedures for limiting and safeguarding the collection of data and to ensure the use of compliant

notice, acknowledgement and/or consent forms where applicable.”

To read the article, visit Louisville Business First (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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